
Report cards go home Jan. 10th. 

Jan. 20th and 21st there is NO school 
for students. 

County Spelling Bee is Jan. 25th at 
10am.  Jeremiah Ferrante will be 
representing our school.  We are so 
proud of you Jeremiah! 
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PTA 

Please join this important 
group.  They meet once per 
month and plan activities and 
rewards for our students.  Our 
next meeting Jan. 14th at 2:15. 
Please be a part! We will be 
discussing our Read - A - Thon 
that will take place the end of 
Jan. through the first of Feb. 

Box Tops 

Each child who brings in 10 
box tops by Thursday of each 
week will get a popsicle. The 
proceeds of this fundraiser go 
to PTA. 

Progress  

 Please remember to check 
Schoology weekly so that you 
will know your child’s 
progress.
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Family Math Night - Jan. 28 

5:00 - 7:00 

Please come and experience some 
cool math activities with your child. 

Light snack will be provided. 

Things to Purchase Each Week - 
Tuesday - popcorn 50 cents per bag

Wednesday - SMENS (pens that smell) one dollar

Thursday - Frosty fruit - one dollar

Friday - PTA snack cart (50 cent items)

Attendance - 

Please make sure your child attends school everyday on time.  If 
your child is sick (fever over 100 or vomiting) please send a 
doctors excuse the next day.  If your child has a doctors 
appointment, that you cannot get scheduled after school, please 
let them come to school, check them out and bring them back.  
This day will not count against them.  We want them in school 
every minute possible.  If a student does not attend 90% of the 
days (this is excused and unexcused) we are in school they are 
considered chronically absent.  They must be here so we can 
teach them. Thanks for your help!
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Put on your calendar: 

Feb. 18th we will be doing a 
family night at the Clay Center.  
This will be a free event for our 
families.  Please look for more 
information about this event.

Communication 

Please join the Malden 
Elementary Facebook page and 
the Malden Elementary PTA 
Facebook.  These are two great 
ways to keep up to date.

We also have a Remind text that 
we sometimes use to get 
messages out quickly.  Go to 
your text and enter 81010 and 
then text @mesparent this will 
make you part of the group.

Please make sure you sign the 
agenda book every night!  This is 
a good place to communicate 
with your child’s teacher.

Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetable Grant  

We have earned the grant for 
this school year and we will 
receive fresh fruits and 
vegetables each week. 


